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Notice of Revision to Projected Dividend 
 

SQUARE ENIX HOLDINGS CO., LTD. (the “Company”) had released consolidated a year-end 
dividend forecast for the fiscal year through March 31, 2025 (April 1, 2024 - March 31, 2025) on 
May 14, 2024, but now announces the following revision. 
 
  
 
1. Revision of Projected Year-end Dividend Per Share for the Fiscal Year ended March 31, 2025  
 

   
Dividend per share 

Interim Year-end Annual 

Previous forecasts －  ¥43.00 ¥81.00 

Revised forecasts －  ¥101.00 ¥129.00 

Actual results for the current FY ¥28.00     

Actual results for the  
previous FY (FY2024/3) 

¥10.00 ¥28.00  ¥38.00  

   
2. Reasons for the Revision to the Projected Dividend 

The Company recognizes the enhancement of corporate value and distribution of profits to 
shareholders as key management undertakings. The Company determines the level of 
dividends according to its basic 30% payout ratio policy, as well as by taking the balance 
between growth investment and shareholder returns into consideration.  
Based on the above, the Company revises its projected year-end dividend for the fiscal year 
ended March 31, 2025 to 101 yen per share (making for an annual dividend per share of 129 
yen). The payment of this year-end dividend is subject to approval at the Company’s Board of 
Directors meeting scheduled for May 20, 2025.  
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